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Dave Church <dchurch@cruzfg.com>
Tuesday, January 26, 2010 10:34 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Minimum Margin Requirement for Forex Trading

To Whom it May Concern:
I would like to add my name to the list of people who would respectfully request that the new minimum margin
requirement not be implemented. I’m building a legitimate business trading foreign currency, but I’m worried
that I wouldn’t be able to if such a rule were implemented.

Respectfully,

Dave Church
Cruz Financial Group
P.O. Box 483
North Aurora, II 60542-0483
630 897-0024 office
630 341-1959 cell
630 892-3566 fax
www.cruz[q.com
DChurch@cruzfg.com


